12th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

In year 1, the children will be learning about Jewish beliefs and practices during Autumn Term 2. This is linked to the Derby Derbyshire Agreed Syllabus for Religious Education. In addition to this, it will also support the children's learning on 'Promoting British Values' through showing **tolerance** and **mutual respect**.

As part of our learning, we have arranged a for a Jewish visitor to lead a workshop in our classroom.

The children will hear from a member of the Jewish community and take part in some interactive activities. This will help the children to learn about different faiths and cultures through a personal experience, which will really enhance their learning.

Date: Thursday 20th November 2025

Voluntary contribution per child: £2.53

Please provide consent and payment via ParentPay by **Wednesday 19th November** As always, the workshop will only go ahead if we receive enough contributions.

Kind regards

Miss Clutterbuck

Badger Class Teacher













